
January 4, 2007 

 

Dear Tracey: 

 

Thank you so much for performing at 

our wedding on November 4, 2006, it made the 

day completely memorable for everyone. We 

thought your performance was great and we got 

so many positive comments from our guests. 

We saw you perform just over a year 

before we got engaged and loved the show. 

Once we started planning the wedding we knew 

we wanted to have you there. Our goal was to 

make the wedding really fun for everyone, 

especially since we had so many guests coming 

from far away.  

Most guests commented on the wedding 

and your part at the reception, saying it was one 

of the most fun receptions they’d been to. It was great seeing people’s reactions to your 

first act, Janis Joplin, as we didn’t tell anyone about the entertainment (not even our 

parents). As well, when the first dance started, after your performance was over, I think 

everyone got up and danced which does not usually happen at weddings. Your 

performance helped get everyone in the mood for dancing and having a good time, which 

is hard to do after speeches and dinner. 

Thanks again for the great show and we both want to repeat our wedding some 

day, so we’ll keep your number.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Calum and Lorraine McClure 


